
 
Customs & Border Protection Announcements 

 
On the 10th of September, 2014, Customs & Border Protection (CBP) made the 
following announcements that impact the Port of Wilmington, DE: 

 
 

1. Effective Sunday September 14, 2014, SCBPAS Zach Pillarelli will be the 
Acting CBP Port Director for the Port of Wilmington, until a permanent 
replacement is named. Zach can be reached in the CBP office located in 
Warehouse “G” on the Port at (302) 573-6199, or via cell at (215) 989-7768. 

 
 

2. Effective Sunday, September 21, 2014, the operating hours for the Port of 
Wilmington Radiation Portal Monitor (RPM) will change. The RPM will operate 
as it does now, Sunday (when needed) thru Friday. The official opening/start 
time will be 8:30 am and the official closing time will be 5:30 pm. CBP will 
consider requests for extended RPM hours and will continue to honor them, 
where needed. Similarly, CBP will consider requests for Sunday hours if 
needed. Making these changes will allow CBP to reallocate staffing more 
efficiently. 

 


